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Mr. Dennis McGinn was appointed Assistant Secretary of the Navy (Energy, 
Installations & Environment) on September 3, 2013.  In this position, Mr. McGinn 
develops Department-wide policies, procedures, advocacy and strategic plans.  He also 
oversees all Department of the Navy functions and programs related to installations, 
safety, energy, and environment.  This includes effective management of Navy and 
Marine Corps real property, housing, and other facilities; natural and cultural resource 
protection, planning, and compliance; safety and occupational health for military and 
civilian personnel; and timely completion of closures and realignments of installations 
under base closure laws.   
 
Mr. McGinn is the former President of the American Council On Renewable Energy 
(ACORE), an organization dedicated to building a secure and prosperous America with 
clean, renewable energy.  While at ACORE, he led efforts to communicate the 
significant economic, security and environmental benefits of renewable energy.  Mr. 
McGinn is also a past co-chairman of the CNA Military Advisory Board and an 
international security senior fellow at the Rocky Mountain Institute.    
 
In 2002, after 35 years of service, Mr. McGinn retired from the Navy after achieving 
the rank of Vice Admiral.  While in the Navy, he served as a naval aviator, test pilot, 
aircraft carrier commanding officer, and national security strategist.  His capstone 
assignment was as the Deputy Chief of Naval Operations for Warfare Requirements 
and Programs, where he oversaw the development of future Navy capabilities.  In a 
previous operational leadership role, he commanded the U.S. Third Fleet.   
 
Mr. McGinn is a past member of the Steering Committee of the Energy Future 
Coalition, the United States Energy Security Council, and the Bipartisan Policy Center 
Energy Board.  He earned a B.S. degree in Naval Engineering from the U.S. Naval 
Academy; attended the national security program at the Kennedy School of 
Government, Harvard University; and was a Chief of Naval Operations strategic studies 
fellow at the U.S. Naval War College. 
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